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NOTICE TO ALL PLAN HOLDERS SUBMITTING BIDS FOR THIS WORK: 
 
You are hereby notified of the following information, changes, clarifications or modifications to 
the original Contract Documents, Project Manual, Drawings, Specifications and subsequent 
Addenda.  This Addendum shall supersede the original Contract Documents and previous 
Addenda wherein it contradicts the same and shall take precedence over anything to the contrary 
therein.  All other conditions remain UNCHANGED. 
 
This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents to the same extent as though it 
were originally included therein. 
 
 
 

Work under Bid Alternative 2 related to placing GravelPave material on 
Tracy Way to allow the area to be more of a pedestrian friendly walkway, as 
well as work under the base bid to install improvements to close off the 
end of Tracy Way as it joins Anchor Street, shall not be initiated prior to 
approval by the City Council of a vacation of the public right of way on 
Tracy Way between El Portal to Anchor Street, which shall be approved in 
accordance with applicable law at the sole discretion of the City Council.  
 
A separate notice to proceed with improvements for the closure of Tracy 
Way shall be given by the City prior to the commencement of such 
construction work by the Contractor, and in the event that no vacation of 
the right of way is granted by the City Council, the City shall issue a 
deductive change order removing such items from the scope of work for 
the project in accordance with Bid Alternative 4.  
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